


LGI. EU’s proposal to have property owners foot the bill to conjoin with the proposed system lines is not justifiable
except for EU’s personal gain. Further, we often lose power on the island. What are the environmental consequences of
sewer back-up when the pipeline cannot “do its job”? This would introduce environmental burdens and health risks
associated with raw sewage that I’'m confident EU will claim is the responsibility of the property owner to clean up. It is

not acceptable.

I strongly object to this moving forward in discussion. Please reject the proposal, for the sake of the current and future
residents, for the maintenance of what is great about LGI and HBBC (personal and private pristine surroundings), and the
ongoing financial hardships that have overcome our island and property. We have our own system, that works for HBBC.
We do not need another expense, burden, or literal roadblock from restoration.

Respectfully submitted,
Ashley Herda

HBBC, Unit C5
9400 Little Gasparilla Is.




